
GRANT SPOTLIGHT

The GIANT Company Round Up Program 

For nearly 100 years, The GIANT Company has been actively involved in the community
to connect families for a better future. That is why they remain focused on eliminating
hunger, especially among children.

The GIANT Company is pleased to announce that the Round Up Program, in support of
feeding children throughout our school districts, will continue in 2022. Throughout January
and February, GIANT Food Stores will invite customers to“round up” the change in their
grocery bills to support school district food and meal programs. Further, GIANT will
directly support customers’ generosity by matching each donation.
 
The goal of this program is to help eliminate childhood hunger in our communities, and
schools are a huge part of that effort. The more people that participate, the more
funds that will be raised for kids and families! You and your friends, family members,
and neighbors can round up at GIANT throughFebruary 28th.

If you have questions or need support, please email grants@philasd.org.  

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TGfqvQFHdTn30C_GRRX-Xs0YzEYqK6SIFxYFE0MkIOVDPQe6f51LNC5L9QA6MkEHO28vKmqWxxN0s_510uNRL2uDP6F3gOUxKSXKP28M-LPagqQL5eoP3gsTd5VGxBJ7SZ1Lqwd5xFrm3sWwrSF_lzZB0s_qQPjrMbQm_BiBDVZ311Dat1RjyRQL8TK2XaC1&c=Fjn35QQST56s400bPm_R0X9Ej16mK5B_ECbvIP8MGbmDZhud9rHZtg==&ch=PEOYWYr0mMz6e2g5eXeNsGhtThUMetocHrYjci8HOdK6ajrYKSTdlw==
mailto:grants@philasd.org

